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21st January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

Kingswood 

You may or may not be aware that unfortunately the Inspiring Learning Group, parent company of 

Kingswood has entered into administration. As a result of this administration seven Kingswood centres 

across the UK will close with immediate effect. This does mean that sadly our Y4 trip has been impacted 

and will no longer go ahead. 

We have had communication from Kingswood who have shared the following: 

‘The administrators have been in discussions with PGL, who run their own outdoor education centres 

and are purchasing three of the Kingswood centres. 

PGL has pledged its full support to the administrators of the Inspiring Learning Group, agreeing to 
facilitate as many trips as possible, with no financial impact to parents. 
  
PGL will accept bookings from impacted customers at the price previously agreed with Kingswood, and 
further reduce that price to recognise any monies previously paid to Kingswood.  
  
There may need to be some flexibility regarding dates, and durations, but these will be minimal. Our 
understanding is PGL are well positioned to ensure that all young people potentially impacted by this 
development can still enjoy their residential experience.’ 
 
We have arranged a call with PGL to discuss an alternative solution and as soon as we have more 
details, we will communicate this to you. 
 

Please be assured that we will do our very best for our Newchurch Robins. 
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Yours sincerely,  

 
Jayne Narraway 
 
Headteacher 
 
 


